PB/ZBA informal meeting — Tuesday, October 29, 2024

Chairman Todd Martin calls the meeting to order at 7:05pm

An informal meeting of the newly formed PB/ZBA Board was held in order for members to meet each
other prior to any formal meetings open to the public.

Present: Chair Todd Martin, Jim Bombace, Jackie Wolanin, Steven Collins, Joe Sroka, Tom Wadas, Don
Spost and Codes Officer John Constas

Each member introduced themselves, stated if they had any past experience on either of the previous
Planning Board or the Zoning Board of Appeals, added any personal information they chose to share and
provided contact information.

The past Planning Board had recommended the Village provide a checklist to residence who would need
to approach the Planning/Zoning Board. Additionally, Codes officer, John Constas, has obtained an
updated ZBA application that has more clarity. Both were welcomed ideas that the board plans to use
and move forward with. A future meeting will be planned to prepare the checklist. Members would
also like to add a few basic guidelines to the NY Mills website and add an article to the spring newsletter.

Todd Martin — todd.martin@martinassoicatesllc.com, 315-527-0782

Jim Bombace — bomberhd1@yahoo.com, 315-525-2015

Jackie Wolanin — jw@jmdoor.com, 315-269-4053

Steven Collins — srcollins39@gmail.com, 315-796-0344

Joe Sroka — 315-796-9608

Tom Wadas — tom.wadas13@gmail.com, 315-717-5041

Don Spost — dspost66 @gmail.com, 315-725-6022

Codes — John Constas — firechief22 @gmail.com, 315-525-5965

A motion was made by Jackie Wolanin to dismiss the meeting at 8:10pm.

Seconded by Jim Bombace

Respectfully submitted,

Brenda Mitchell



